
SOUTH HAMS DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 

SALCOMBE HARBOUR – KINGSBRIDGE ESTUARY 
 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 7 OF 2024 
 
 

Seagrass Dive Survey  
 
Mariners are advised that permission has been given for diving operations to be conducted 
on Thursday 16th May 2024 by ‘Wavedancer’ an 11m catamaran operated by the University 
of Plymouth. Diving is planned north-east of Woodville Rocks, indicated by the green 
highlight on the chart segment below, 2h either side of high water (11:10-15:10 
approximately). Wavedancer will display her A Flag (pictured) indicating “I have a diver 
down, keep clear at slow speed”.  

 
                                                 

                            
 
 
 
 
 
Please treat the dive vessel as being restricted in ability to manoeuvre and give her a wide 
berth, keeping wake to a minimum, bearing in mind divers are in the vicinity. 
 
Cancel this LNTM 17th May 2024. 
 
C Sims-Stirling 
Salcombe Harbour Master       14.05.2024 
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